
AGENDA FOR PENZANCE AMNESTY GROUP AGM 2012 
 

 Apologies/Present 
 Minutes of 2011 AGM 
 Election of Officers 
 Motions  
 Reports 

 

Chairperson                                Gill Cleave standing for re-election 

Vice-Chairperson                       John Byrne standing for re-election 

Secretary                                    Jan Williams standing for re-election 

Membership Secretary            Theresa Byrne standing for re-election 

Treasurer                                   Bernard Evans standing for re-election          

Publicity Officer                        Jo Warburton standing for re-election 

Burma Co-ordinator                 Gill Cleave standing for re-election   

Assistant Publicity Officer        N.P John Pestle proposed and seconded 

Assistant Secretary                   N.P. Vacant 

 

 

Motion for AGM: proposed by Kathleen Cox, seconded by Gill Cleave 

‘’That Penzance Amnesty Group consider changing the monthly 
meeting night from a Friday to a Thursday evening as soon as a room 
becomes available at The Centre.’’ 

The motion is a proposal to meet monthly on Thursdays, instead of Fridays, in order to 
improve our membership's attendance. There are fewer "competing" events on Thursday, 
and also, meeting on Thursday would allow those planning a weekend away to attend 
Amnesty's meetings. The group has already agreed that they wish to continue meeting at 
‘The Centre’. 

 


